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Dear Mr Copas
Input on Environmental Impact Assessment — Roberts Road Data Centre (SSD 10330)

Thank you for your email dated 3 December inviting WaterNSW to comment on the Environmental
Impact Statement (EIS) for the Roberts Road Data Centre (SSD 10330). WaterNSW understands
the applicant seeks consent for the construction and use of a data centre, including ancillary office
area and outbuildings, associated infrastructure augmentation, car parking, internal road and
landscaping on Lot 2 in Deposited Plan 1159804.

The subject site lies 40 metres to the north of WaterNSW’s Warragamba Pipelines controlled areas
corridor, which contains critical water supply infrastructure transporting raw water from Warragamba
Dam to the Prospect water filtration plant.

The separation of the development from the Warragamba Pipeline’s is approximately 110 meters,
with the site draining away from the Pipelines corridor to the east. WaterNSW has reviewed the EIS
documents and assessed the likelihood of the proposal impacting the Warragamba Pipeline
Corridor as low. Therefore, WaterNSW does not have any comments or particular requirements.

WaterNSW requests the Department continue to consult with us on proposals that have the potential
to impact on WaterNSW land, assets and infrastructure. All correspondence should be sent using
the email address Environmental.Assessments@waternsw.com.au.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Justine Clarke at
justine.clarke@waternsw.com.au.

Yours sincerely

b

ALISON KNIHA
Catchment Protection Planning Manager




